
Classroom Observation (Site Visit) Report 
Completed by High School Instructor 

Site visits are required to maintain National Alliance of Concurrent Enrollment Partnerships (NACEP) and 
Higher Learning Commission (HLC) accreditation standards. Huskies in the High School (HHS) requires site 
visits each academic year per instructor/faculty partner relationship unless the same instructor/faculty partner 
has a site visit on file from the previous academic year. The site visit is an observation, St. Cloud State 
University (SCSU) faculty partners may not lecture or teach as part of the site visit. Please contact the 
huskesintheHS@stcloudstate.edu with any questions. 

NACEP Curriculum Standard 3: Faculty partners conduct site visits to observe course content and 
delivery, student discourse and rapport to ensure the courses offered through the concurrent enrollment 
program are equivalent to the courses offered on campus. 

Date of observation: __________________ 

SCSU Faculty Reviewer & Title: ___________________________________________________________ 

SCSU Course Observed: __________________ High School: ____________________________________ 

High school instructor:  

Please return completed forms to the Huskies in the High School program within 2 weeks of site visit date. 

Mail: St. Cloud State University Email: huskiesintheHS@stcloudstate.edu  
Huskies in the High School Program 
140 James W. Miller Resource Center
720 th Ave. S. 
St. Cloud, MN 56301 

Please summarize any discussion following the faculty member’s observation and describe how it 
has informed your future teaching of the course. You can also use this space for any feedback you 
have for the Huskies in the High School program and our partnership. 
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